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Dear South Street School Community,

I hope this message finds you well as we transition into the New Year. I am writing to inform you that I will be
taking a short leave of absence to recover from a recent medical procedure. During this time, district
administration has been assigned to support South Street School and manage the day-to-day needs of our
students and staff. This will ensure that daily operations and the exceptional learning environment we’ve built
together continue seamlessly.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. I look forward to returning soon and resuming my
work with this wonderful community.

Sincerely,

John-Michael J. Jackson

Principal
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